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 Freshers’ Welcome Programme has been organised by Victoria Institution (College) to 
welcome the Semester I students of 2023 on 16th of October 2023 at College campus. Students 
were welcomed with so much of enthusiasm which was organised by College authority & 
students of senior batch. The celebration started at 11 am at Keshub Memorial Hall with a 
warm welcome to all the students. Principal madam and faculties were present at the 
programme. The inauguration of event started by kindling the lamp by our Principal Madam 
Dr. Maitrayee Ray kanjilal. After that She delivered an energetic speech for newly come terrific 
faces & helped to boost up their level of confidence. This was followed by all the students 
interacting with each other and trying to know their peers who belonged to multiple different 
courses. The event was structured in the three categories based on Dancing, Singing, Recitation 
& photography. Students grab the opportunity & show their inner talent by cultural events. 


